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Dear REDACTED
Freedom of Information Request 

Thank you for your email of 22 July 2014 requesting information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).  You requested: 

“Please tell me how many visits to the Office of the Advocate General for Scotland website have been recorded for each month since 1st January 2014?”

We have now completed our search for information and I attach data provided by the GOV.UK support team.
The data covers all the pages primarily owned by the Office of the Advocate General for Scotland. There will probably be other content - not included here - which is primarily owned by another department but which has our department additionally tagged to it. We are not able to provide this data.

The metrics below are pageviews. A pageview is an instance of a page being loaded by a browser. The pageviews metric is the total number of pages viewed; so repeated views of a single page are counted multiple times. 



Month

           Pageviews 
Jan


4147 
Feb


2982 
Mar


3262 
Apr


3197 
May


3267 
June


3094 
Jul (to 21 July)
2302
Further steps

You may, if dissatisfied with the treatment of your request, ask OAG to conduct an internal review of its decision.  The internal review will be conducted by someone other than the person who took the initial decision.  Requests for internal review should be addressed to the Information Officer, Office the Advocate General, Victoria Quay, Edinburgh, EH6 6QQ.

If following the internal review you remain dissatisfied with the treatment of your request by OAG then you may take your complaint to the Information Commissioner, whose address is Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.  Details of the complaints procedure can be found here:

http://www.ico.gov.uk/complaints/freedom_of_information.aspx
Yours sincerely

